
 
REPORT TO LANDULPH PARISH COUNCIL - WORKING GROUP UPDATE 

Please complete and submit this form for Working Group updates  
to be considered by Landulph Parish Council. 

TITLE 
 

Landulph Orchard Green 

DATE OF UPDATE 
 

12 December 2023 

ACTIVITIES TO REPORT 
 

Meeting 28 November 2023 and subsequent actions: 
• Groundworks have been completed 
• Work has started on the rainwater harvesting system 
• Planting will be delayed until early in the New Year – holes to be 

dug shortly before planting 
• Sufficient volunteers (13 + committee) have signed up with Phillida 

for planting and development of rainwater harvesting system 
• Wassail event planned after planting and fencing 
• Following the meeting, Martin Ansell resigned from the working 

group to concentrate on the substation developments working 
group 

• Website area for Landulph Orchard Green now live 
• Position on insurance continues to be investigated and is gradually 

being resolved 
• Renovated seat has been donated by J Mcrill.  Eucalypus logs from D 

Richards will be used for picnic areas sites instead of pickh=nic 
benches. 

• Two quotes for ecology and landscape study for Duchess Green 
have been received 

COUNCILLORS INVOLVED 
 

Clare Tagg, Martin Worth, Martin Ansell 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
(including any communications) 
 

1. Quote for ecology and landscape study for Duchess Green from 
YGS be accepted. (as agreed by delegated authority) 

2. LOG area of website includes details of Peter Booth’s cycle ride and 
sponsorship and pictures/videos of developments on water system 
and fields 

COSTS  
(ie contractor costs, purchase 
costs, ongoing costs) 
 
Detail any funding required from 
the Parish Council  
(Landulph Parish Council to 
consider affordability / budget / 
precept; and also whether it has 
the power to spend on this). 

 

Date of full Landulph Parish 
Council 

12 December 2023 

 


